
SRRT Action Council 
Saturday, February 5, 1994 
Midwinter Meeting, Los Angeles 

In Attendance: 

Denise Botto, Charles Willett, Dotty Granger, Madeleine Tainton, Debra Gilchrist, Stephen 
Stillwell , Roland Hansen, Wendy Thomas, Raymond Markey, Theresa Tobin, Elizabeth 
Morrissett, Carol Barta, Dan Tsang, Chip Stewart, Chris Dodge, Melissa Riley, Al Kagan , 
Rosemary McAndrew, David Williams, Maria Jankowska, Elaine Harger, Deidre Conkling , 
Paul Hawkins 

MINUTES of annual conference approved. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
Denise Botto, SRRT representative to Literacy Council, would like to resign. Task Force chairs 
are asked to announce the opening to their members and ask for nominees for a replacement. 

Roster updates should be submitted to either Stillwell or Gilchrist. 

OLOS is sponsoring a hearing on library service to the poor on Monday. 

OLPR is revising section 54 of the policy handbook. "Individual lifestyle" will be changed to 
"sexual orientation" among other changes. Stillwell has changes and encourages all to review. 

First copy of the self study is out. Stillwell suggests we all review it. 

SRRT 



Al Kagan asked that Sandy Berman's letter to Action Council members be added to the agenda. 

ACTION 
Library History Round Table requested SRRT co-sponsor their 1994 and 1995 programs. 
"Library Books and the Civil Rights Movement" for 94 and "Who's Afraid of Oscar Wilde: the 
Importance of Being Earnest about Gay and Lesbian Literature" in 95. Action Council 
recommended a representative be appointed 





take energy away. May be wise to have at-large members come together and look at what their 
role is and how it differs from Taskforce members of Action Council. 

Williams: Must also examine how SRRT relates to other units in ALA. Useful to poll the 
membership but shouldn't feel we have to march on lock step with the survey. 

Hawkins: Membership survey is to add ideas not to subtract ideas. 

Resolution Approved: 


